

Companions on the Journey

27 March 2020

INSTRUMENTAL TUITION

Dear Parents and caregivers,

As you will now be aware, it has been strongly recommended that children in Catholic schools in WA should be kept at home from the close of school on Friday 27th March, with the exception of students whose parents are currently working in health or essential services.

Therefore, there will be no instrumental lessons next week or until further notice.

In fairness to our instrumental tutors, I would ask you to please check your emails regularly in case Ms Perry, Mrs Kirkham, Mr Young or Mr Jansen are contacting you regarding alternative arrangements for your child.

This is a very difficult time for everyone, and we appreciate your patience, understanding and on-going support.

Mrs. Clare Mulholland (Music Specialist and Instrumental co-ordinator)

Mr. Sam Fontaine (Principal)